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February 1, 2017 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

This morning after arrival, I was informed of a possible luring attempt of one of our students.  

This attempt occurred in the area of Maple Avenue prior to the start of the school day.  Upon 

receipt of this information, I immediately contacted the Woodland Park Police Department 

who responded immediately.  The responding police officer gathered information as noted 

in the communication which was sent to our families today.  A white van stopped at the 

victim’s driveway and a male asked the victim to “Come here, Come here”.   

 

In order to ensure the safety and security of our students, please be reassured that our school 

district and our police department maintain open lines of communication at all times.  

Members of our school community always report any suspicious activity and we are asking 

you to do the same.  Please ensure that you always remain aware of your surroundings and 

forward any information directly to the Woodland Park Police Detective Bureau at 973-

345-8115 or at detectives@wpnj.us. 

 

As always, we thank you for your support as we work together to protect and care for our 

children. 

 

Your Partner in Education, 

 

Michele R. Pillari 
 

Michele R. Pillari 

Superintendent of Schools 
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